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# Date of Request Information Requested Status Requested By:
35 October 20,

2023
I write to request access to and a copy of a listing of all Community Unit
SD 200 employees first and last names, email address, title / position, and
primary department. Please provide this information in an electronic format
such as Excel or .csv format to this email address if possible. If your
agency does not maintain these public records, please let me know who
does and include proper custodian’s name and address.

Information Provided
October 27, 2023

Paul Phillips
Information
Director

36 November 4,
2023

I'm reaching out with my annual request for addresses to promote our
ACT/SAT Tutorial. As you well know, for the past nine years, I have
offered the Tutorial to the students at Wheaton North, and have been
fortunate to have the support of the guidance department and
administration. Our program has served close to 500 D200 students as
they prepared for the ACT and the state mandated SAT. In order for me to
reach the potential students for the program, I send out information to the
current junior class.

Therefore, I am reaching out to you with a formal FOIA request, which
would include the names, addresses, and parent emails of the current
junior class at WN.

Information Provided
November 7, 2023,

2023

Marcia
Grisanzio

37 November 5,
2023

Copies of any and all contracts, invoices, agreements, emails and
proposals from Adelante Educational Specialists Group, a company
based in Huntley, Illinois, to the District, District staff, and/or school
board members and any contracts, invoices, agreements, emails
and proposals to Adelante Educational Specialists Group from the
District, District staff, and/or school board members.

The time period for this request is 2018 to the present.

Extension Request
November 6, 2023
No Responsive

Records
November 8, 2023

Meghan
Scholnick
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38 November 6,
2023

I am a parent of two children who attend CUSD 200 schools. I am reaching
out to ask for a copy of the contract and agreement that District 200 holds
with Illinois Central Bus Company. Is this information public and available
to parents? Where can I find this information?

Information Provided
November 13, 2023

Ms. Rock

39 December 4,
2023

The Indiana, Illinois, Iowa Foundation for Fair Contracting (III FFC)
respectfully requests the following regarding 2024 Pavement Rehabilitation
project:

1. Please provide copies of the bid tabulations

Extension Request
December 4, 2023

Documents still in draft
form

December 6, 2023

Gerardo
Mendez
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